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I strongly oppose Senate Bill 952A. This bill allows a temporary Senate replacement 

through appointment instead of an immediate special election. Voters should choose 

their representatives, not politicians. 

 

Delaying elections weakens democracy and public trust. I urge you to reject SB 952A 

and support timely, direct elections. 


